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Glebeland Primary School 
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MESSAGE FROM MRS SCOTT 

Welcome 

As we see the nation moving slowly out of lockdown and restrictions being eased, we still remain as 
vigilant in schools as possible.  
This week the children have been thinking about all the different roles people have who make up our 
school community and why they are important to us. Thoughts included our: families, postman, cooks, 
site managers and office managers. A true sense of community! 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Scott 
 
 

THIS WEEK IN CLASS  

 Class 4 
We are writing our own books based on World War II.  This week we have designed our front covers. 
 
 

THIS WEEK’S AWARDS 

Citizen of the Week 
 
Reuben – for showing respect for the outdoor area 
Jemimah – for always trying her best 
Alyssa – for being helpful 
Luca – making a responsible choice 

Star of the Week 
 
Jack – for imaginative descriptive writing 
Beth – for being very organised this week 
Sebastian – for a good job in the Treasure Hunt 
Leo G – for a great seaside pyramid poem 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class 2 
We continued our theme of seaside holidays this week.  In English we waves as our inspiration for some 
descriptive pyramid poems and in history we learned how to put photographs into chronological order 

 

Class 3 
In maths we have been learning how to multiply fractions 

 
Class 1 
We have been reading the story The Lucky Duck and used feathers and paint to make bird collages  

 
 
 
  
 
 
        
 

 

 
 

 

 


